

Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

June 18th, 2021 ח' תמוז, פרשת חקת, תשפ"א

Getting Ready for Summer Break!



Sharing Knowledge & Comics!

6/7 boys shared grammar comics written in Mrs. Swanton's ELA class with the 3rd grade boys.



Thank you to...

- ~ The Dahari family for their generous donation in honor of the graduating girls for their chesed.
- ~ Little Miriam Goldstein for donating (and counting) the contents of her tzedaka box (\$37.24).
- ~ Mr. Jack Zager for his generous donation in honor of Rabbi Dov Chastain.
- ~ Ms. Gloribell Albert for her donation to DHR, solicited by the Ulloa family.
- ~ Mrs. Amanda Ritson for hosting the 4/5 girls' pool party at her refreshing, beautiful pool! What fun! Thank you also to Mrs. Ayelet Ribakow for coordinating their BBQ, to Rabbi Kosow for grilling and to the teachers and Mrs. Adina Dan for driving and chaperon-
- ~ Mrs. Morphet of Ora Academy for welcoming the 6/7 girls to her pool, to Mrs. Lagunov for reaching out to her on behalf of our students, and to Rabbi Hein for driving.

Benching Superstars!

Shira Chastain	Ruvy Dan	Michal Polatoff
Chana Cohen	Shmuel Hanson	Yosef Shulman
Hirshy Cohen	Adina Herman	Hannah Ulloa
Naomi Dahari	Aviva Kuyunov	Mendel Vogel

Middos Menchen Stars of the Week

Simcha H. (6/7B) - When R' Chastain asked the boys to help set up for our picnic, Simcha replied "Rebbe, I would love to help and I'll do it for free".

Dovi S. (3rd) - Dovi held the door to the office open for R' Chastain.



Calendar

- Mon., June 21: K Graduation & 1st Grade Chumash Celebration (event begins at 9:00 am) at DHR!
- Mon., June 21: 8th Grade Graduation (7:30 pm) see attached invitation. PLEASE NOTE CHANGE IN VENUE!!
- ~ Tues., June 22: Last day of School (11:30 a.m. dismissal)
- ~ Teacher Luncheon sponsored by parents at 12:00pm.

From the Principal

Mrs. Lea Goldstein 🙎

What a gorgeous day and a wonderful opportunity to recognize our creative, dedicated, amazing faculty and staff. We are truly blessed to have them at DHR!

Between the blue skies and sunshine, the interactive presentation of teacher gifts and awards and the big hoagie sandwiches, chips, juice, watermelon, coleslaw, and freeze-pops, it was a fabulous picnic. We truly appreciate the dedication and excellence of our teachers. In terms of saying thank you, the teachers were honored by the nice parent turn-out. Also, a big shout-out to volunteers Mrs. Malkie Noble, Mrs. Sara Malki Max, Mrs. Devora Scutaru, several teachers and staff members, the middle school boys for shlepping tables and chairs and the 6/7 girls for helping make sandwiches. Thank you!!



Mazel Tov to...

- \sim מזל טוב to the 3rd grade on their upcoming מזל on פרשת ויצא. What a great year full of accomplishments and growth.
- ~ the Middle School Boys who attend Rabbi Shulman's Thursday night shiur at Light of Israel upon finishing the third perek of Maseches Makkos! Thank you to Dr. Yaakov and Devora Scutaru for sponsoring the siyum לעלוי נשמת שלמה דוב בן יוסף יהושע
- ~ Rabbi Eli & Bayla Lowy upon the birth of their daughter Rivka Leah.
- ~ Kindergarten for finishing learning all of the Alef-Beis letters and nekudos!
- ~ Both the 4/5 girls and boys classes upon completing the entire Sefer Bereshis! What an accomplishment!
- \sim The 4/5 boys for learning the entire Sefer Shoftim.
- ~ The 6/7 girls for learning Parshas Shelach.
- \sim The 6/7 boys for learning the entire Perek Elu Metzios. They will be celebrating with a deluxe BBQ at the home of their Rebbe, Rabbi Dovid Roness.
- ~ The 8th grade girls for finishing Parsha Mikeiez.
- ~ The middle school boys Monday night Mishnayos shiur with Rabbi Shulman on their siyum on Masechta Sanhedrin! Thank you to Mr. James Sawers for sponsoring the siyum and the weekly treats!

